September 7, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:38, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for August 2, 2010 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$21,258.95.

The Main Street waterline break and repair at 53 So. Main Street and repairs to the spring house were discussed by Chairman Levey.

Mayor Hull informed the Council about a letter sent to the County Commissioner's in regards to the possibility of financial assistance with the bid cost overrun for the Water Infrastructure Upgrade.

Chairman Levey related information about a meeting earlier in the day with Kendra Harmon of USDA, Steve Cvijanovich of Davis Renn & Associates and Ed Kuczynski the Town Attorney in regards to the Upgrade.

Residents were informed of the water system arrangement with Boonsboro. Much discussion was had.

Meeting adjourned at 8:57 p.m..

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator